
A PLEA FROM HAITI

August 10, 2020

Dear Friends in Christ,

We are writing to share some devastating news from our Haitian partner and friend, 
Sydney Kessa, from Jacmel, Haiti.  The pandemic has been extremely difficult on 
everyone, but the people of Haiti are experiencing not only the effects of the 
COVID-19 illness and lack of medical care, but extreme poverty. Unfortunately, this 
critical situation is causing desperate and harmful behavior in ways we could not 
have imagined.

To put the current hunger situation into perspective, a mother sent her child to the 
market to sell fruit and the child returned with money valued at less than one US 
dollar. Can you imagine trying to feed 6 children on less than $1.00?

We understand in these difficult times many of you are facing periods of uncertainty.  
WE ASK THAT YOU PLEASE PRAY!  Pray for the country of Haiti, the children, the 
parents, and all of the families. Please pray that God helps these families cope, find 
healing, and a source of income and food in the days ahead. Please keep Haiti in 
your daily prayers.

If you are able, please consider donating any monetary amount to Ministry in 
Mission’s Haiti Relief Fund.  Any monies collected will be sent directly to Sydney for 
food distribution to the neediest families in Jacmel.

However you able to give, we thank you for your prayerful and monetary support.

God Bless You,
The Ministry in Mission Team

https://ministryinmission.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b25ba57b22bbc1f6490b69092&id=773de0fcd7&e=f612d266b3



